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City of Cupertino Announces Promotion of
Chad Mosley to Director of Public Works

CUPERTINO, CA - The City of Cupertino announces the promotion of Chad Mosley to the
position of Director of Public Works. Mosley is an accomplished civil engineer with an
impressive career spanning more than 25 years in land development and capital
improvement projects and has worked for the City of Cupertino since 2009.

Most recently, Mosley has served in the role of Assistant Director of Public Works and City
Engineer in the Public Works Department. In that role, he has represented the City in a wide
range of duties, including oversight of land development, engineering, and significant
management in the Capital Improvement Program.

“Chad is well respected within the Department of Public Works,” said City Manager Pamela
Wu. “Chad is also well respected by the community. I look forward to him employing his
highly productive way and skillset he is known for.”

Mosley’s journey in civil engineering began at the University of Pittsburgh, where he earned
his Bachelor of Science degree in Engineering. Equipped with a solid educational foundation,
he embarked on a career with numerous significant private and public development projects.
Outside of his professional endeavors, Mosley enjoys backpacking in places where he can
disconnect from the daily hustle, or he can be found somewhere along the Russian River

enjoying Sonoma County and all it has to offer.

Mosley officially assumes the new role on July 3.

HHH


mailto:pio@cupertino.org

